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Summer Fair 21st June 
We are all looking forward to our School Fair on  
Saturday 21st June (my first at St Mary’s!). It would be 
great if as many people as possible could help us make 
this a great occasion. Here are some of the ways you 
could help: 
 
Raffle Tickets 
At the beginning of next week, every child will receive 
an envelope containing raffle tickets. Please could you 
try to sell the tickets, and then return the ticket stubs 
and money in the envelope. There will be a box in the 
office to place your envelopes into. 
The child who sells the most raffle tickets will receive 
a special prize! 
 
Donations of items 
It would be great if anyone has anything they could  
donate for the raffle or toy stand. Ideally, items should 
be new (or nearly new).  
 
Volunteers 
If anyone is able to help out on the day, we would be 
very grateful. We need people to help set up, to be on 
stalls during the fair, and to clear up afterwards. Please 
sign up, or contact the friends by email. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rock Climbing 
This week, every class from F1 to Y5 went to the  
Seymour Leisure Centre for an introduction to Rock 
Climbing. This is one of the ways we are using our 
Sports funding from the Government, to enable  
children to have a new experience they wouldn’t have 
otherwise. 
Here are F1 having a go: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Coming up 
 
F2 Class assembly Friday 6th June 2.45 
Y6 Class assembly Friday 13th June 2.45 
F1 Class assembly Friday 20th June 2.45 
Y4 Class assembly Friday 27th June 2.45 
 
Sports Day 30th June 
Parents’ evening 9th/ 10th July 
Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 18th July 
 
For information: 
Year 2 will be selling ice-creams and ice-lollies for £1 
each after school each Friday, to raise money for their 
seaside trip. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. Best wishes 

 
 
 
 
 
Emily Norman, Headteacher 


